
                                       
                                      
   

 
 
 

‘Let all that you do be done in love’  
‘Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility’ 

 

 

 Friday 29th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Party Day - Thursday 19th December   
 
Our annual Christmas Party Day will take place on Thursday 19th December. Children are welcome 
to come into school dressed in their Christmas jumpers / warm party clothes that are practical for a 
cold December school day and may bring in Christmas-themed accessories to wear, if they wish, e.g. 
antlers, Santa hats etc. Please ensure your child wears footwear that is appropriate for playing 
outside.  
 
We are kindly asking parents/carers for a minimum donation of £1 so that staff from your child’s class 
can buy a variety of food and tasty treats for your children to enjoy during the party.  Please ensure 
your child’s dietary requirements are correct on Arbor.  You will find this on your child’s main profile 
page under the ‘Medical’ section and scroll down to Dietary Requirements’. If you have any issues in 
doing this, please contact Mrs Sherwood or Mrs Shipton in the office who will be able to help.  
 
Please can we ask all parents/carers to send their child to school with a sandwich on the day. The 
sandwich will be eaten before the children share the party food.  
 
If you would prefer to order a sandwich or packed lunch for your child on Local Food Links, this option 
will be available, but it must be ordered a week in advance, (by Thursday 12th December). There will 
be no hot lunch option for food on this day. Children in Reception, Years 1 or 2 who are entitled to 
universal free school meals and children across the school who are entitled to free school meals, can 
order the packed lunch option, if they wish, from Local Food Links.   
 
We hope your children enjoy this day of festive fun.  
 
Many thanks once again for your continuing support. 
 

 

 

Mrs Rosaleen Beaver  

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Rosaleen Beaver PGCE BA (Hons) 

 
Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk          

Website:  www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk 
                                              

Blandford St Mary CE Primary School 
Birch Avenue 
Blandford St Mary, Dorset DT11 9QD. 
Tel: 01258 453331 
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